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TO:  Key West Bight Management Board  

  

FROM: Doug Bradshaw, Director Port and Marine Services  

 

DATE: November 6, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Historic Marker and Information Boards 

 
The Key West Bight Management Board has requested staff to look at the bronze plaques as well 

as the information boards within the Bight and develop a strategy for restoring, refreshing, or 

replacing.   

 

There are three (3) bronze plaques within the Bight. Two are identical. Staff was able to clean and 

polish the plaques in-house (see attached Photos). Staff contacted the company that does the statue 

garden at Mallory, but it was not financially feasible to come to Key West for only three (3) 

plaques and he did not have the statue garden scheduled anytime in the near future. 

 

Staff is still tracking down the original creator of the information boards. It appears that both the 

Maritime Society and HTA utilized the same company, possibly Olympus Group, to produce the 

prints. I have contacted them and they are currently searching to see if they have a work order. 

Additionally I have spoken with Bill Verge and he is attempting to find any paperwork or artwork 

that they may have in their files. The three (3) boards are in decent shape and still readable 

especially the Western Union one. Once we determine how we can get them reproduced we will 

move forward with replacement. 



 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 


